
Dear Parents, 

 Pasco Elementary School has an exciting night happening this Thursday, February 2nd. On 

Thursday, we will have many activities for you and your child to explore together. One of the 

activities we would like for you to join in participating is the StarLab. The StarLab is a portable 

planetarium that allows you to take a look into the night sky. You will have an opportunity to view 

stars, moon phases, and various constellations. During this night, we will also be offering a 

bookfair for you and your child to purchase a book of your choice. The StarLab and the bookfair 

are not the only activities being offered. We will also have an optional breakout session where 

you will have an opportunity to learn about resources on the computer to use with your child for 

reading and math help at home. These awesome activities will be available on Thursday (February 

2nd) from 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at PES on Thursday (February 2nd).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this bottom portion to your child’s classroom teacher.  

 

Student Name: ________________           Teacher Name: ________________ 

 

_______________  My child and I will attend Thursday (February 2nd).  

 

Number of Students Attending: _______________ 

 

Number of Adults Attending: _________________ 

 

________________ My child I will not be able to attend Thursday (February 2nd).  


